
To whom it may concern,  
 
I’m writing today to inform you of your irrelevant, irrational, and irresponsible bill 
proposing to disarm law abiding Oregon gun owners.  
I will only comply to the 2nd Amendment of Oregon and the US Constitution and Bill of 
Rights. Have you forgotten that you took an OATH to defend all God given rights 
including the 2nd Amendment? Why are you trying to strip me of my right to self 
defense in my own home to have readily available firearms to defend myself, family, 
and property?  
 
Why are you greedily caving in to Mike Bloomberg and George Soros? You and your 
socialist far left Democrats want power and to protect criminals after they hurt me and 
then steal my firearms? You should be more concerned about prosecuting criminals for 
stealing guns and hurting people, rather than destroying law abiding gun owners that 
you fear, since an armed America and state of Oregon reduces your tyrannical agenda 
of power, because an armed society controls the power. You in your political positions 
as senators and representatives work for all the people of Oregon, even gun owners.  
 
So please leave my God given rights alone and abide by the law of the land which is the 
US Constitution and Bill of Rights, plus our Oregon 2nd Amendment.  
Stop trying to control people with taking their guns, while you maintain your guns and 
armed state police and private security.  
Thank you for your time,  
Thomas J Paugh  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


